PAGLESHAM PARISH COUNCIL

It was decided at the Extraordinary Meeting held on the 19 February 2015 that the Parish Council would purchase the two BT telephone boxes in the village and install life saving Heart Start defibrillators.  This means that the telephone equipment will be removed and the Heart Start equipment will be installed.  The purchase of the equipment on behalf of the village will be funded both by the Parish Council and the Paglesham Village Produce Association.  

Whilst the telephone boxes will be rendered useless for telephone calls the Council has taken this decision as the majority of people now use mobiles and also most houses now have landlines for emergency use   

Once the equipment has been purchased there will be training available to use this lifesaving equipment.

David Whittingham

Chairman Paglesham Parish Council


25 February 2015


